From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 4:56:54 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 12:01 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Susan Suhr

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a rural customer living on a fixed income and already paying outrageous delivery charges, | cannot
understand how Hydro One Networks can be allowed to once again increase any of their rates. The
province promised relief from high hydro bills and yet we are once again looking at increases. Another
increase will mean living without or with much reduced heat. When will this end?

-- Attachment --
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